DEUTSCHE TAEKWONDO UNION E.V.

Mitglied DOSB, ETU und WTF



Deutsche Taekwondo Union e.V., Georg-Brauchle-Ring 93, 80992 Muenchen

European Taekwondo Union Attention of President Athanasios Pragalos 50 Skoufa Str. Kolonaki Attiki 10672 Greece Headquarters
German Taekwondo Federation
Georg-Brauchle-Ring 93
80992 Muenchen
Telefon +49 89 1500 2131
Telefax +49 89 1500 2130
eMail: office@dtu.de
Internet: www.dtu.de

Dresden, 04.04.2016

Dear Mr. Pragalos,

With the letter from Mr. Soo-Nam Park from 15th December 2015, Mr. Park has assured that our Federation will accept ETU-Instructor-Licences.

This statement from Mr. Park is not correct.

In Germany we do have strictly rules for the education of Coaches. Only the German Olympic Sports Confederation (DOSB) is able to define these rules and all member organizations in Germany have to keep to these rules, also the German Taekwondo Federation (DTU). The sponsorship by the German state is strictly linked to the guidelines of DOSB for the education of coaches.

DOSB will not accept ETU-Instructor-Licences. So it is not possible for DTU to accept ETU-Instructor-Licences as an official licence.

Nevertheless we would like to point out that we will accept the ETU-Instructor-License as an individual education. For example the holder of this licence will get a bonus for a Dan-Promotion-Test. But a recognition as an official license is not possible.

Sincerely yours

Kohlhofer Vice President Kolb

Vice President

Manuel Stoll

Cicek

Vice President

A waled

Baldauf

Vice President







